
I do not believe that there should be an additional administrators charge for a meter that was really not 
required for the end user but only wanted by the hydro distributor in effort to capture additional costs for 
time of day usage for power consumed.  
There are controls applied to prevent to cost of power from just rising but there are however no controls to 
prevent the addition of another line for office use and or the rate changes for that billing tag.  
It is ridiculous to see my hydro bill and see that I pay more for office tags on the bill than the actual power 
I consumed.  
The rates for power consumed is controlled and that is the message everyone presents and the rates 
everyone talks about freezing or not.  
But the admin costs and debt retirement costs seem to make the whole thing funny and makes a person 
wonder who thought of this method of fooling the public sector to make use thing our hydro bills will not 
go up.  
The new fee being introduced was not told when people were told they had no choice in metering so this 
is just another method of robbing us of our hard earned money.  
Next we will be billed for the current un-measurable  power that we are putting back on the grid on a fee 
tag for disposable of some kind.  
 
Darrell Deibel 

  
Sent from Darrell 
 
LED lighting helps save our Planet!  
 
Forgive my spelling I'm using my BlackBerry device and i have big fingers on little buttons! 




